
From: Mike Mergler < 

Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2014 1:44 PM 

To: ATR-LT3-ASCAP-BMI-Decree-Review <ASCAP-BMI-Decree­
Review@ATR.USDOJ.GOV> 

Subject: Songwriters' Rights 

Let the open market decide compensation. Eliminate the ASCAP & BMI consent decrees. Period. They're 
unnecessary and ultimately anti-competitive. 

Michael C. Mergler 
Songwriter/Publisher 
ASCAP member 


